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November 5/6, 2022 

Reading I 2 Maccabees 7.1-2, 7, 9-14 
Responsorial Psalm: I shall be satisfied, Lord, when I awake and behold your 

likeness. 
Reading II 2 Thessalonians 2.16-3.5 

Gospel Luke 20.27-38  

ST. ALOYSIUS COLLECTION 

Oct. 23:  $722 
Oct. 30:  $675 
 
MASS Intentions: 
Fri. Nov. 4  9:00 a.m. For Betty Anne Liuzzo by Erma and George Avon 
Sat. Nov. 5  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For All parishioners 
Sun. Nov. 6 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Normand D’Entremont by 
  The Friendship Club 
Wed. Nov. 9  9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
Fri. Nov. 11  9:00 a.m. For Harold Kehoe by Raymonde Kehoe 
Sat. Nov. 12  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For All parishioners 
Sun. Nov. 13 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For all parishioners 
 
The Sacrament of Confession is available fifteen minutes before all Sunday masses 
at St.  Aloysius. This sacrament is an important part of our continual preparation 
for the eternal kingdom. 
 



FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH  
 Please pray for the sick of our Parish:  Dan Daly, Atreyu Harvey, Adeline 
Gendron, Diane Morey,  John Harney and Pierre Lachapelle.  

 

ANNUAL MEETING 
We are going to have an Annual General Meeting on 
December 4th 2022 following the 11 a.m. Mass.  We will 
be electing two new candidates for the 
positions of Maintenance warden, and Public relations 
warden. 
  

Please forward your nominations for these positions to our secretary, Carol 
Leonard at 819-663-5244 st.aloysius@bellnet.ca 
  
This is your chance to serve your parish with the abilities the Lord has blessed you 
with. We need your help in order to continue to serve you in the best way possible. 
This is a very important meeting, and I’m hoping to see you all attending and 
involved. 
  
Thank you 
Father Greg 
 
ST-ALOYSIUS / ST. COLUMBAN WEB SITE CONTENT REQUESTS 

 
Should anyone within the parishes wish to submit content to be published on our 
web site pastoral, financial or social activities related to the church), please contact 
the St-Als Public Relations Warden (currently vacant), or the secretary Warden 
(Diane Joanisse), to submit St-Aloysius-related content for approval.  Should you 
have feedback about the various features on the web site or wish to suggest new 
or modifications to existing features, please contact the parish office for further 
information on how to submit your comments and/or suggestions.  Separately, for 
messages to be published in the Weekly Bulletin, please contact the parish office. 
 
The Wardens Board. 
 
WASHROOMS 
"As of November 1 the men's and women's washrooms in the parish hall will 
become gender neutral, which means that both women and men will have access 
to both washrooms. Locks will be installed on the doors to provide privacy, and we 
would ask you to use them.  This change has come about due to difficulties of access 
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to the women's washroom expressed by some parishioners. This is a decision of 
your Warden's Board." 
 
 
SACRISTANS NEEDED 

Sacristans are needed on Sundays to open the church, set up for mass  and 
close up afterwards. Time commitment would be once or twice per month and 
would require you to be at church at least 20 minutes before mass. 

Please contact Julie McCann if you are interested in helping out or  have any 
questions.   819.598.2609 or jdmccann@videotron.ca 
 

 SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS  
 
If you would like to read, with a group of fellow parishioners, 
the Scripture readings of the following Sunday in order to 
better absorb them and let them speak to you during the 
week, send your e-mail address to the parish office and we will 
get in touch with you. 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES IN NOVEMBER 
Reece Miller                            - 12th  
Kathryn and Maurice Amyot  – 14th  
Marie Desmarais                        - 15th  
Nicole Paiement                         - 15th 
Roger Seguin                             - 23rd           
Michael Lalonde               - 23rd                                 Diane Cyr & Keith May            - 28th  
Michelle Warden Cook    - 28th    Paul Luc Lalonde          - 30th    

 

ADVENT SPAGHETTI SUPPER 
& SILENT AUCTION 

FRIDAY, November 25TH AT 5:30 PM 
 

Tickets are $5 per person 
Please contact Ann Marie 819-663-0295 or  
Carol 819-663-5244 for tickets 
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SILENT AUCTION 

 If you have any new or nearer new items to donate to our Silent Auction on 
November 25th, please contact Anne Marie at 819-663-0295. 

 

QUILT RAFFLE 

This beautiful Queen-sized (87x107) quilt in a  “Framed Log Cabin “pattern 
and made by the Ladies of the St. Al’s Sewing Group. 

We would very much appreciate 
your help in selling the tickets as a 
portion of the sales will be donated to 
our parish. 
Tickets are sold for:   
$5.00 for a book (6)   or $1.00 for a 
single ticket 
 The draw for this beautiful quilt 

will take place on November 25th at our Spaghetti Supper. 

    
 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL! 


